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MARK YOUR CALENDAR:    Reminder - School starts at 8:15 a.m.  
 
November 10 Veterans Day, no school 
November 15 Minimum day dismissal 
November 17 Minimum day dismissal 
   Report cards sent home with students 
November 20-24 Thanksgiving break, no school 
November 29 Minimum day dismissal 
   4-8 Brave’s Assembly, 1:15 p.m., gym 
   8th grade parents meeting, 5:30 p.m., stage 
November 30 K-3  V.I.P. Assembly, 9:30 a.m. 
 
 
Twain Harte School Yearbooks are on sale now!  Yearbook order forms are available in the 
school office or you may order online at  www.inter-state.com/yearbook.  Please enter the 
code 22259T.  The cost of a yearbook is $35.  The last day to order is March 13. So, do not 
delay, order yours today! 
 
Save the Dates!  Twain Harte Winter Wonderland Parade and Community Sing will be Friday, 
December 1st beginning at 5:30 p.m.  Kids can visit with Santa after the parade.  The Twain 
Harte Free Community Dinner will be Saturday, December 2 at 5:00 p.m. at the Twain Harte 
School cafeteria.  Twain Harte Rotary and Twain Harte Cub Scouts sponsor the dinner.  Come 
join us for an evening of food, fun and fellowship.   
 
Believe “Magical Holiday” - PATHS is starting their fall online fundraiser, Believe “Magical 
Holiday”, and your involvement is needed more than ever!  Money raised from the fundraiser 
provides students with classroom supplies, learning resources and scholarships for 
educational field trips. The online store will be open from 11/6 through 11/27.  You may 
register for the PATHS online fundraiser at www.ShopBelieve.com.  Register by clicking on 
“Parents and Students”, then when prompted enter “PATHS” as the organization name.  Keep 
in mind that you may invite out-of-town family and friends to support the fundraiser.  If you 
have questions or need assistance, please email PATHS@gmail.com or call Lynn at (209) 
206-2665. 
 
Holiday Food Drive!  Mrs. Rose’s 6th grade Community Service elective will be running a 
canned food drive starting Monday, November 13th through Friday, December 15.  Collection 
boxes will be placed in classrooms along with a collection barrel located at the upper campus.  
Food will be collected from classrooms each Friday.  Thank you in advance for your generous 
donations. 
 
GO BRAVES! 


